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This month, we welcome Om Sheridon Street HS0ZEE/G3VFU from Chiang Mai, in Thailand, who is sending his first detailed report for the month of June 2004. I wish it would have been very good to have report from OM David Tuckerton from Hong Kong, whose antenna is down at the moment.



We did not receive so far the reports from VK and JARL for the period of May and June, and June respectively. 

We had feed back from Director Selva telling that  RSSL has taken action as follows:

“”Reference to the news item in the IARU Region 3 Newsletter by Manohar VU2UR on Intrusions to Amateur Bands and particularly on interference caused by Sri Lankan Fishing Trawlers, the RSSL has already taken up this matter with the Telecom Regulatory Commission (TRC). The TRC has brought the attention of the Ministry of Fisheries on this issue.  We have also sent a copy of the IARU Newsletter to the TRC highlighting this issue for their attention.
73!     Kusal Epa – 4S7KE,    Secretary – RSSL     “”

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

They are log0604; log0604 rast.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
